
Headteacher’s Award: Rowan Class – Cobie-Lily, Lenny 
Writing Awards: KS1 – Rory, Tilly, Thea, Harry, KS2 – Elliott, Chloe 
Platinum Awards: Rowan Class – Lily 
Gold Awards: Oak Class – Martha, Penelope, Cherry Class - Jonah 
Silver Awards: Oak Class – Jaime, Sycamore Class - Isla 
Bronze Awards: Oak Class – Stanislaw, Beech Class - Justas 
Stars of the Week: Oak Class – Samuel, Rowan Class – Ralph, Sycamore Class – Matthew, Cherry Class – 
Sukie, Maple Class – Finlay, Beech Class -  Matilda 
 

 

 

 

 

 

St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School 

Newsletter 

Friday 27th May 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

The children have had a fantastic Jubilee week. We started with an assembly about the Platinum Jubilee and talked 
about what we can learn from our Queen. The children have been really interested learning about the Queen and how 
things have changed over her reign. The children have worked really hard on their portraits of the Queen. They look 
really impressive. We hope that you enjoyed looking at them in our art gallery display last night. 
Many thanks for all the cake donations and for those that entered the St Joseph Bake Off! We were staggered by how 
amazing some of the entries were! What amazing bakers you and the children are! Well done to the winners: Albert, 
Penelope, Arnie, Rupert and Lucie. We hope you liked your prizes. 
This afternoon the children have a talk by a representative from Shelterbox. They will talk to the children about how 
the money the children raised is helping the Ukrainian families.  

                                          
 
Primary Science Quality Mark Award 
A huge well done to Mrs Jukes. Mrs Jukes is Science subject lead for St Joseph’s and she has just been successful in 
gaining the Primary Science Award. To achieve this you have to demonstrate you are ensuring strong and positive 
impact in science across the school: Children make good progress across the school, building and consolidating their 
knowledge and skills, developing positive attitudes about science and its value to their lives and globally. It covers the 
four areas of subject leadership, science teaching, science learning and wider opportunities. Well done Mrs Jukes! 
 
We hope you all have a lovely half term. Please remember Monday 6th is an Inset day so the children are due back on 
Tuesday 7th June. 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
Best wishes 
Mrs Taylor-Bashford 
  
 
 

Diary dates: 
Friday 27th May – 3.30pm School finishes for half-term 
Monday 6th June – Inset day 
Tuesday 7th June – Children return to school for the summer term 
W/beginning 7th June – Phonics screening week 
Tuesday 7th June – Oak and Beech Class – NHS Weight and Measurement programme 
Thursday 9th June – Library visit 


